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Kaiser and United HealthCare Members 

Medicare Part “D” Notice 

This Medicare Part “D” Notice is for employees who are Medicare eligible or who may become 

Medicare eligible in the future and who are covered under the Rialto Unified School District’s 

employee health insurance plans currently provided through either Kaiser Permanente or United 

HealthCare. These plans include prescription drug coverage. 

The Rialto Unified School District’s prescription drug coverage, provided through these plans are 

considered Creditable Coverage, which means that the coverage is expected to pay on average 

as much as the standard Medicare prescription drug coverage. 

As a plan participant, you are responsible for providing a copy of this disclosure to your Medicare 

eligible dependents (if any) covered under the group health plan. 

If you have any questions, please contact Gloria Rodriguez or Angie Martinez in the Risk 

Management/Employee Benefits Department at (909) 820-7700 ext. 2110 or 2113. 

For additional information relating to Medicare, visit the website at www.medicare.gov OR call 1-

800-MEDICARE (1-800-633-4227).  TTY user should call 1-877-486-2048. 

 

 

http://www.medicare.gov/

